
  

AMA Charter #3470  

March 2018 

RC Club Information  

President: Chris Roberts  

Vice President: Ted Flemming  

Secretary: Kim Wyckoff  

Treasurer: Tom Withem  

Safety Officer: Butch Clark  

Field Marshall: Bob Wyckoff  

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic Welland, Tom Schultz, David Hames  

Communications: Dave Groom  

Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Don Bourdon, Terry Gilliand  

Meeting Activity Coordinator: Chris Roberts  

Web: Chris Roberts  

Typical Meeting Agenda  

● Welcome  

● Approve Agenda  

● New member applications  

● Reports  

● Field Officer  

● Safety Officer  

● Intro Pilots report  



● Treasurer’s report  

● Old Business  

● New Business  

● Auction / Show  Tell 
● Q & A 

●  

● March’s Meeting Minutes  

  

Called to order at 7:01 PM. Welcomed everyone.  

 

Minutes approved 

TREASURER REPORT - $1407.65 of today with purchase of new mower.  We have 18 paid 

members. The account has been set up at Wells Fargo and has electronic access. 

FIELD REPORT – It is okay and the new mower is great. 

SAFETY REPORT – Everything okay per Butch. 

INTRO PILOTS –Larry came out and flew. 

 

NEW MEMBERS– Randy and Maxine. They were in the hobby 20 years ago and are now 

getting into electric flight. Have a B-25 from Flyzone. Has a blueprint for a sailplane if anyone 

wants to attempt to build it. 

OLD BUSINESS – Vic wanted to know how many pins we wanted for when we submit for the 

leadership club. It was decided to get them for the membership (approximately 20). We need to 

cover safety info annually. This will be done at the next meeting and check the noise levels. Vic 

is going to check on the deadline for this. We have to have a community event and our Fun 

Fly/Picnic will cover this. We are going to donate the monies from this event to DARE for youth. 

Seth is going to take care of this for the club. 

OLD BUSINESS - Club and AMA dues are now due 



 

OLD BUSINESS - The club has replaced the mower.   It runs and cuts well. It is a Scotts with a 

48 inch cutting deck and the club gave $850 for it. The old mower is getting looked at for a 

trade-in/refund.  

NEW BUSINESS – Seth gave us costs for a budget for upkeep on the runway. We will need to 

fertilize once a month from May to September and mow once a week. to have a nice runway. it 

will take 450-550 pounds of fertilizer for this and that will cost $200. For gas and to keep the 

mower in good shape it will take $175. This comes to a total of $375 per year. 

NEW BUSINESS – We discussed the improvements to be made at the field. Seth made a 

motion to replace and move the shed. This was seconded by Bob. Other improvements will be 

discussed at the work day. The cost for the materials for the shed floor are $168. Butch made a 

motion to go ahead with this and it was seconded by Terry.  

NEW BUSINESS –  Butch wanted to know if we were going to have the trainers out at all the events 

this year. it was stated that we will. 

EVENTS -  Speed Rally April 28th 

                  Fun Soar June 16th 

                  Fun Fly/Picnic/FPV Race September 22nd 

  

We adjourned at 7:54 PM 

  

NEXT MEETING INFO:  

April 17, 2018 at 7 PM  

CAM Airfield on Lick Mountain 

  

  
 


